
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF COMMUNITY MEETING 

 
“BRISCO-HALCYON ROAD INTERCHANGE 

 MODIFICATIONS PROJECT” 
 

ARROYO GRANDE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS 
215 EAST BRANCH STREET, ARROYO GRANDE 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2018 
4:00 P.M. – 6:00 P.M. 

 
 

This Community Meeting will be facilitated by the City of Arroyo Grande Community Development Department and 
may include quorums from the Arroyo Grande City Council and/or its Advisory Bodies. No formal action will be 
taken. 
 
The City will hold a community information meeting to discuss the Brisco-Halcyon Road Interchange 
project. City staff will be available to answer questions, discuss the alternative designs, and field public 
input. The project is tentatively scheduled to be on the City Council’s agenda in March 2019. 
 

Project Description: The City of Arroyo Grande, in conjunction with the California 
Department of Transportation (Caltrans), as assigned by the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA), proposes modifications and improvements to the US 101 
intersections at Brisco-Halcyon Road, East Grand Avenue, and/or Camino Mercado in the 
City of Arroyo Grande. The purpose of the project is to provide congestion relief, alleviate 
queuing, and improve the traffic operations of the regional and local street system in the 
vicinity of US 101 in the City of Arroyo Grande.  Two design alternatives have been 
evaluated in the draft Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration, as follows:  
 
Alternative 1: Proposes closure of the northbound US 101 on- and off-ramps at Brisco 
Road, modifications to the adjacent interchanges at East Grand Avenue and Camino 
Mercado.    
 
Alternative 4C: Proposes closure of the northbound on- and off-ramps at Brisco Road 
and modifications to the East Grand Avenue interchange, and also proposes construction 
of new US 101 northbound on- and off-ramps and a new US 101 ramps/Grace Lane/West 
Branch Street intersection at an immediately adjacent location to replace the ramps being 
removed at Brisco Road. This intersection would include a single-lane roundabout. 
Alternative 4C would also construct new auxiliary lanes north of East Grand Avenue and 
the new Grace Lane/West Branch Street intersections and to Camino Mercado, a new 
Park and Ride Lot, and reconfiguration of the Grace Lane/Rodeo Drive intersection. 
 

Questions about the community meeting may be directed to Robin Dickerson, City Engineer, at 805-473-
5441. If you are not able to attend this public meeting but would still like to provide input, you may submit 
comments to brisco@arroyogrande.org.  
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